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NEWS RELEASE 
Paul M. Tiernan, Chief of Police 

 

April 1, 2015 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 SUBJECT: NPD Partners with Launch Trampoline Park 

     

The Newark Police Department is pleased to announce our partnership with Launch 

Trampoline Park (200 Interchange Blvd, Newark, DE 19711) for an event on Wednesday, 

April 15th, 2015 at 3pm.  Approximately 20 students from Downes Elementary School will 

join Newark police officers for an hour of jumping on trampolines, arcade games, dodge ball 

and more! 

 

This event will take place on Wednesday, April 15th at 3pm at Launch Trampoline Park.  

Members of the media are welcome to attend. 

 

Chief Paul Tiernan said, “As community policing is a cornerstone of the Newark Police 

Department, we are thankful to Launch for opening up their park to us for what should be a 

great event for both officers and students alike.”   
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